
‭Principal’s Report‬
‭December School Board Meeting‬
‭Waterville-Elysian-Morristown‬

‭PreK-12th Grade‬

‭All District‬
‭The district staff is celebrating the 12 Days of Christmas with holiday dress-up themes.‬

‭District calendar is scheduled for a half day on December 22. Students will participate‬
‭in activities such as Frosty Bingo, Reindeer Games, etc. across the district.‬

‭Winter break will begin at 12:05 p.m. on Friday, December 22 and extend through‬
‭Monday, January 1 for all. We look forward to seeing everyone back on January 2,‬
‭2024!‬

‭PreK-6‬

‭We had an excellent turn out for our Fifth and Sixth grade band and choir concerts. The‬
‭band shared their talents on Dec. 4 and the choir wowed us on Dec. 11. Bravo to Mr.‬
‭Larson and Mr. Thomforde!‬

‭The third and fourth grade students will be sharing their musical talents on Dec. 18‬
‭with their Holiday Concert. Mrs. Kratzer and students have worked hard to put on a‬
‭show that will be entertaining for all! Thank you Mrs. Kratzer!‬

‭K-6th Grade students will play the traditional Frosty Bingo game on Friday Dec. 22nd.‬
‭This is a much loved and looked forward to event. Thank you to the many community‬
‭members who have donated outstanding and much appreciated prizes!‬

‭Big thank you to the Morristown Legion for once again hosting the Brunch Fundraiser‬
‭for the Fifth Grade Eagle Bluff Trip yesterday! ! We are so thankful to those that‬
‭purchased tickets to this fun event! Our third annual trip to Eagle Bluff is quickly‬
‭approaching! This Brunch Fundraiser is a big source of funding and we are so thankful‬
‭for their partnership!‬



‭7-12‬
‭The junior class reviewed their ASVAB score results from testing in November.‬
‭Students met with WEM’s National Guard Recruiter Miranda Grewe for the review on‬
‭November 14.‬

‭11 high school students attended the SALT Conference hosted by MSHSL. The‬
‭conference was held at the ExCel Energy Center on December 6 and attended along‬
‭with Dr. Wilson and Mr. Stier. Topics covered in breakout sessions included leadership,‬
‭inclusion, anti-bullying, diversity and positivity.‬

‭WEM hosted their annual MN Honor Society Induction on Wednesday, December 13.‬
‭10 students were inducted this year. The event was hosted at 7:45 a.m. in the HS‬
‭auditorium. Congratulations to all our inductees, they join 9 previous members.‬

‭The music department hosted their winter/holiday concerts during December. The‬
‭band concert was held on Monday, December 4 and the choir concert was held on‬
‭Monday, December 11. Congratulations to our band and choir students along with our‬
‭music department staff Mr. Larson and Mr. Thomforde for nights of stellar‬
‭performances!‬


